
Dear Parents,

As a home project, the students will need to create
a homemade mailbox for this year's Valentine's Day
for the cards and candy exchange that will be taking
place on Tuesday, February 14th, 2023. The mailbox
can be created from a shoebox wrapped and
decorated using a Valentine's theme. On top of the
mailbox, a large slit should be made wide enough
for the cards and candy to fit safely inside. Please
help your child with their creativity. You can use
ribbon, glitter, Valentine's stickers, pom-poms,
wrapping paper, yarn, etc.! Please do not use food
or candy to decorate the mailbox. 

Valentine's Mailbox Project

This project is due Tuesday, February 14th, 2023.

On Tuesday, February 14th, we are also asking students to bring in
Valentine cards and wrapped candy (no candy or chocolate containing
peanuts or home made treats) for their classmates (no candy will be eaten
in class). Please have your child sign each card WITHOUT addressing them
to individual students (Ex: To My Friend). This will help your child
distribute the cards easily and quickly. 

In addition, on Valentine's day, students are allowed to wear a
Valentine's themed shirt or a colored shirt that is red, white or pink. 

Thank you for your support!

Ms. Alfonso and Mrs. Cardenas


